
Response from: name withheld 

As a Therapist I have a concern about the harmful effects of Electro Magnetic Frequencies (EMF’s). I 
am concerned for myself, my family and friends , my patients, and the wider public. 

The Tech Industry only recognises the dangers the health in terms of thermal effects. However there 
is now a large amount of research that shows there are other more damaging effects, with 4G as 
well as 5G. 

What is being proposed is imposing a harmful product on to the public. This is in effect unlawful. 

All those involved in the deployment of 5G infrastructure need to be aware that they are exposing 
themselves to potential litigation. 

I propose a moratorium on the deployment of 5G until these issues have been resolved. 

 

Yours faithfully 


